
NPDES meeting minutes    December 11, 2006 
 
Attendees:  Dean Shoars 
   John Mirchich 
   Wendel Reece 
 
The list of “Important Dates” relating to the NPDES permit action items 
was discussed. 
 
First on the list is putting together a Storm Water Management Team. 
Suggested was a 10 member team consisting of Dean Shoars, John 
Mirchich, Wendel Reece, Scott Hall, Terry Sheerer, Doug Lovejoy, Stuart 
Mackey, Dennis Nieman, and 2 students to be determined by NISG. 
 
The annual NPDES report was discussed. It was decided that Dean 
Shoars will be in charge of the report with help from other members of 
the team. 
 
Illicit Discharge Policy Statement and Facilities Services Newsletter were 
discussed. Eric Ungs, student working for the safety office has developed 
samples to be reviewed. It was also suggested that Eric do some research 
on other policy statements and plan review procedures. 
 
Dean Shoars will talk to Dave Zarifis about incorporating the 24 hour 
phone hotline with Public Safety.  
 
John Mirchich will review current language in contracts regarding 
construction site procedures, pollution plan procedures, and site plan 
review to see what might be applicable to the NPDES program. 
 
Next meeting will consist of the Storm Water Management Team to 
discuss the list of important dates and who will be in charge of the action 
item. 


